
From: DoNot Reply
To: Submissions
Subject: Submission Received
Date: Thursday, 11 June 2020 10:01:04 PM

The below submission has been lodged and confirmed on the AEMC Web site.

Submission Type: Rule Change

Reference: Delayed implementation of five minute and global settlement

Organisation: City of Newcastle

First Name: Adam

Last Name: Clarke

Email: aclarke@ncc.nsw.gov.au

Phone Number: 49742550

Comments: Delay to implementation of this change is not supported and there has been no clear argument
supporting this delay. Moving to a five minute market will greatly support the transitions needing to occur and
provide advantages to smart energy users such as City of Newcastle who have both supply and generation sites
that will be negatively impacted by any implementation delays.

URL: https://www.aemc.gov.au/admin/structure/contact/messages/4675
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